
NICCOLÒ PASQUALETTI TO PRESENT A SPECIAL EXHIBITION AT 
FONDAZIONE SOZZANI DURING MILAN FASHION WEEK

Milan, Italy – September 17th and 18th, 2024

Niccolò Pasqualetti will present his first solo exhibition at Fondazione 
Sozzani in conjunction with Milan Fashion Week. 

A new installation created by the designer will be on display, bringing 
together surprising elements from the Spring Summer 2025 collection with 

archive pieces to create unseen combinations. Clothing from various 
seasons, including exclusive items from Fall Winter 2024, will be 

available for purchase. 

An invitation-only evening reception will take place on September 17th 
from 6:00 PM to 10:00 PM.

The exhibition will be open to the public on September 18th 
from 11:00 AM to 7:30 PM.

Niccolò Pasqualetti is a designer from Tuscany whose work is characterised 
by its interpretive abstraction of Italian sartorial traditions. In 2024, 
he was awarded the Camera Moda Fashion Trust Grant and was made a finalist 

for the LVMH Prize. 

Fondazione Sozzani was established in 2016 by Carla Sozzani and is 
dedicated to the promotion of culture through photography, fashion, the 
fine arts, and applied arts. The Foundation has assumed the patronage of 
Galleria Carla Sozzani and continues all relevant public functions that 
the Gallery has supported since 1990. Since 2021 Sara Sozzani Maino has 
curated and coordinated projects dedicated to education, responsibility 

and the next generation of creatives.  

For further information, please contact
ludovica@referencestudios.com

In collaboration with Fondazione Sozzani and Camera Moda Fashion Trust. 

Special thanks to Cantina Puiatti
and Bonaveri. 

info@niccolopasqualetti.com
niccolopasqualetti.com


